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PROPOSED STANDARDS COUNCIL

The proposai for the establishment of a Standards
Council of Canada, which is being presented to this
conference, represents an attempt to overcome these
shortcomings, and to provide a sound foundation
upon which a viable national system of standardiza-
tion can be built to meet the needs of the future in-
dustrial development of our country.

It is envisaged that the proposed Standards
Council would be concerned primarily with standards
for the private sector and hence will operate outside
of government, and participation will be on a volun-
tary basis.

MAJOR OBJECTIVES
Among its major objectives would be the following:

(1) To foster the formulation of truly national
standards and to promote their general adoption in
both the public and private sectors;

(2) to provide for the effective co-ordination of
the activities of all existing Canadian standards-
setting bodies;

(3) to provide for the establishment of standards,
where a need arises, which is not met by the existing
standards institutions;

(4) to harmonize standards practices in dif-
ferent industrial sectors and to ensure adherence to
the consensus principle in standards formulation with
particular respect tothe interestsof the consumer and
the nublic at larve:
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TWO-LANGUAGE SURVEY

A survey of proficiency in a second language
(English or French) has been announced for em-
ployees of the Public Service during April, May and
June.

G.A. Blackburn, Director-General of the Language
Bureau of the Public Service Commission of Canada,
said that it was impossible to plan any expansion of
the Commission's present language-training pro-
grammes without reliable data on the needs of depart-
ments and agencies throughout the-Public Service.


